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PO Box 23317 
Washington, DC 20026-3317 

 
 
July 16, 2018 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Ms. Julianne Polanco 
State Historic Preservation Officer (SHPO) c/o 
Mr. Tristan Tozer, State Historian 
Office of Historic Preservation 
California State Department of Parks and Recreation 
1725 23rd Street  
Sacramento, CA  95816 
 
 
Re:  Section 106 Consultation  
 Richmond Main Post Office 

1025 Nevin Avenue 
Richmond, Contra Costa County, California 94801 (the “Property”) 
USPS_2017_0821_001 

 
 
Dear Ms. Polanco: 
 
The United States Postal Service (USPS) has, after careful analysis of changing marketing conditions, 
determined it will not pursue the potential disposal of this Property at this time.  If the USPS determines in 
the future that conditions are appropriate to pursue a disposal undertaking, it will reinitiate Section 106 
consultation.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please 
contact the undersigned at (202) 268-2782, or by email at daniel.b.delahaye@usps.gov.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniel Delahaye 
Federal Preservation Officer 
 
 
cc:  City of Richmond (Jonelyn_Whales@ci.richmond.ca.us) 
 Richmond Main Street Initiative (admin@richmondmainstreet.org) 
 National Trust for Historic Preservation (BTurner@savingplaces.org)  
 Postmaster for Public Posting 

mailto:daniel.b.delahaye@usps.gov

		daniel.b.delahaye@usps.gov
	2018-07-16T11:06:56-0400
	Daniel B. Delahaye




